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Mr. Haight,

I would like you to offer this letter of support for Sam Cotten as ADF&G
Commissioner. I have been a recreational fisherman and hunter in Alaska since
1981. I have also owned and operated a fishing charter business in Seward and now
own a hunting and fishing lodge on Kodiak Island. Sam Cotten has years of
experience in public service and vast knowledge of Alaska's fisheries. I support Sam
Cotten for Commissioner.

Thank you,

James Stegall
Owner/ Operator
Port Lions Lodge

James Stegall
Port Lions Lodge
www.portlionslodge.com
(907) 454-2264

Click here to get geared up for your trip!
http://www.proguidedirect.com/profile/james-stegall.html

www.youtube.com/user/portlionslodge

Click on the badges below to join our newsletter and like our Facebook Page
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